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Mr. Gregory A. Driver, P.E., Secretary

State Building Commission

New Education Building

301 N. Wilmington Street, Suite 450 State Construction Office
Raleigh, NC 27601

Subject: North Carolina Department of Transportation
Locomotive and Railcar Maintenance Facility
Charlotte, NC

Dear Mr. Driver:

The above project was advertised for the selection of designer using the State of North Carolina Interactive Purchasing
System website. All procedures prescribed by the State Building Commission were followed leading to a priority
recommendation as follows:

1. Morris-Berg Architects Inc. (Charlotte, NC)
2. PB Americas, Inc. (Charlotte, NC)
3 Gannett Fleming, Inc. (Charlotte, NC)

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Shumsky, P.E.
Capital Project Coordinator

cc: Jim Westmoreland, P.E., Deputy Secretary for Transit, NCDOT
Patrick Simmons, NCDOT Rail Division Director
Allan Paul, Director-Operations & Facilities Branch, NCDOT Rail Division
Craig Newton, P.E., Facilities Engineer, NCDOT Rail Division
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